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Markest Haugh
Mark has enjoyed
his time at Curtis.
His favorite thing
this year has been

the Wilds trip.

Asher is in the
seventh grade and is
enjoying his year so

far. He also 
enjoys playing

basketball.

Asher Humphries



These Juniors were
incredibly excited to have

recieved their rings.



 HOCO 
COURT

9th Grade
Caroline Phillips

Ty Shine 

10th
 Grade 

Aubrie Evans 
Broc Dodson

Sadie Ramp
Jonathan Bailey

12th
 Grade 

Kadence Anderson
Susan Bailey 
Bella Ramp

Chas Beasley
Randall Brown 
Will Hensley 

DATE

TIME 
ADDRESS

4:30 - 8:15pm

Cheeks Gymnasium

January 19th

11th Grade



2023 High School 
Christmas Play

Breakdown on Bethlehem Street



Mr.Phillips, Head of School

It is hard to believe that we are halfway
through the school year. We have had a

fantastic year so far. God has blessed Curtis
in so many ways this year. I cannot thank you
all enough for partnering with Curtis Baptist

School.
I pray that each of you has a wonderful

Christmas break as we celebrate the birth of
our Lord and Savior. I hope you all can spend
time with family and friends and get some

rest. 
 

Isaiah 9:6 
For to us, a child is born,
    to us, a son is given,

    and the government will be on his shoulders.
And he will be called

    Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God,
    Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!



Mrs. Roberts, Elementary Principal

December has been an exciting
time for Curtis Elementary

students. Several classes have had
field trips this month going to

plays, Christmas tree farms, and
caroling. Students took part in
Drop Everything And Read Day,

which incorporated reading in a fun
way during the school day.

Additionally, our 5k to 5th grade
students spent the month

preparing for our Christmas
Program. The elementary team is
looking forward to the New Year

and all that it brings!  



Miss Reed, Guidance Counselor

Report cards
will be sent
home on

January 12th.

Mrs. Nieves, Pre-School Director

Preschool has received their ACSI
Accreditation and we are so

thankful for the hard work of our
staff and partnership with our

parents! 



Coach Johnson, Athletics Director

The basketball season is here! The
MS girls are currently undefeated

and the MS boys are improving. The
Varsity Girls are 7-3 and the

Varsity Boys are undefeated at 9-0!
Both Varsity teams will be playing
on December 21st and 22nd at the

Laurens Christmas Tournament.


